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What other information would be useful?  

 An online handbook for those who can’t attend 

 Syllabus perhaps for each subject. 

 A series of sessions. Part of learning is understanding the learners. Much of what was 

delivered was crammed in, overloaded and a level of expectation from 

parents/carers. 

 You covered everything we wanted. 

 A lot of info relies on the child *being willing* to show the parent what is on their 

google classroom and the various resources shown in each subject. For those parents 

with very independent children, various tactics are used to deny that these resources 

are available and we are essentially locked out. In particular, a timetable that shows 

those revision classes they have been invited to vs those that are held for everyone. 

 I feel the info on the night was informative. I can’t think of anything I thought was 

missing! 



Any further comments?  

 Thoroughly enjoyed and very much appreciate all the effort that had gone into this 

evening and goes on supporting the students. When I say the information given in 

the talks was too much, I mean that the information given was very informative and 

necessary just maybe we needed more time to absorb and process. Therefore, 

handouts of everything covered (we had some) would leave us time to go through 

more slowly. 

 Thank you to the staff who gave up their evening to support this event. Much 

appreciated. 

 Microphones would be helpful. 

 A couple of engagement sessions for parents/carers, with clear information would 

help own insight. 

 Appreciate the time and effort school are putting in and tailored support after school 

for extra sessions. This is great and hopefully continues up until exams. 

 Thank you Team Roseland for your support and always going above and beyond. Not 

only with GCSEs … but everything! I am sad that this is our final year with you, the 

journey we’ve had with both of our boys has been amazing. We are hoping our 

daughters will attend when they’re old enough. There’s no better secondary school! 

Thank you for everything. 

 Just a big thank you to all the staff for staying on in the evening to run these events. 

 Overall, an excellent and informative session. Some of the information would be 

helpful earlier in the year; recommended number of hours per day for revision for 

example would have been great to have in the run up to the trial exams too. 

 I wonder if some of the information might be provided in another format such as 

video/webinar/booklet that can be accessed ahead of time and referred to at leisure 

freeing staff to focus on key messages and suggestions for parental support rather 

than having to explain the content of each exam paper and all the resources 

available to students as part of the event itself. These comments notwithstanding, I 

am very appreciative of the time and effort staff put into the session and the support 

team Roseland offer to us as parents and most importantly, to the students; thank 

you. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has taken the time to provide valuable feedback to us. We 

take all comments on board to look at how we can improve in the next family learning 

session. 

 

 


